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I urge you to support HB2314. Positive impacts of lane sharing include reduced congestion,
but more importantly safety. 

In 2014, I survived being rear ended while commuting to work by motorcycle. Hit from
behind at an estimated 25-30 MPH. Had I been able to legally enter the area between two
lanes, it would have been a normal commute.  In this age of distracted driving, any measure of
safety motorcyclists can utilize will be welcomed. 

In addition to increased safety, this bill has the potential to significantly reduce traffic
congestion. 

Please support HB2314, we as a community urge you!

Scott Simonton 
Forest Grove, OR
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